
PUBLIC NOTICE
Francisco Antonio Fuentes has applied to 
change his beer license from an on-premises 
beer license to an on- and off-premises beer 
license for Honey’s Market located at 822 
Sparta Hwy. The Crossville Beer Board will 
meet on Monday, November 10, 2014 at 6:30pm 
at City Hall to consider this application.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee


